
 
 
Mr M Fullwood 
 
 
 
23 April 2017       (Email acknowledgement) 
 
 
 
Dear Mick 
 
Thank you so much for the kind donation of £200.00, proceeds from your Golf Day. We really 
appreciate your support; I hope you enjoyed your day of golf and felt it worthwhile. 
 
With your help we have provided: 

 A place in our Day Care Unit 
 A complementary therapy session for a patient or carer 

 
Treetops Hospice Care provides all of its services free of charge, and we rely on donations 
such as yours to provide more than two thirds of our income. 
 
Over the last year we have delivered 35,000 hours of hospice care in people’s homes, 4,100 
visits to our Day Care Unit and 4,000 Counselling and Emotional Support sessions for people 
dealing with a life-limiting illness or bereavement. We simply could not do this without your 
support. 
 
So once again, many thanks for choosing to help Treetops Hospice Care. If you would like to 
keep up to date with what’s happening, please visit our website: www.treetopshospice.org.uk 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mary Rose 
Senior Community & Events Fundraiser  
0115 949 6930  
mrose@treetopshospice.org.uk 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Treetops Hospice care values your support.  We like to keep you informed and update you on our progress by sending you our 
newsletters and fundraising information. We will not share your details with any other organisation.  If you do not wish to receive 
these communications, please tick the box below and return this section with your name and address to Treetops Hospice Care, 
Derby Road, Risley, Derbyshire DE72 3SS 
 

 
 

 


